
Pete the Cat is a huge 

hit in our room right 

now.  The students 

should be able to re-

tell the story to you 

with very little guid-

ance.  This would be an 

excellent book to or-

der from Scholastic!  

Throughout the week 

we made a Pete the 

Cat snack, played Pete 

the Cat color bingo and 

read some of the new 

Pete the Cat books!  

Our letter this week 

was Ff.  Your child 

completed a letter Ff 

book during school.  

This is a book they 

could read to you with 

just a little guidance!   

Look at what we are up to... 

Preschool News 
September 4th, 2014 

Ms. Wiepen 

shawna.wiepen@hshawks.com 

Special Notes   

 

♦ Wednesday, 

Sept. 10th -Show 

& Tell begins 

♦ Sept. 9th—

HAPPY BIRTH-

DAY HAYDEN!! 

♦ Sept. 16th—

Speech screen-

ings (please let 

me know if there 

are any specific 

questions you 

want me to ask 

about your child) 

 

Next weeks 
theme 

 

All About Apples 

 

Aa 

 

 

We started library this week with 

Mrs. Mathews.  Each week on 

Wednesdays we will be going to the 

library where Mrs. Mathews will read 

books to us, teach us library skills or 

show us videos.  This year instead of 

doing book bags we are planning to try 

just having the students check out 

one book each week.  The books are 

to be returned the following week be-

fore getting a new book.  If you are 

interested in having a book bag in-

stead of the one book please let me 

know and we can arrange that. 

Library News 
Helping Others 

We will be collecting pennies for the 

Pennies for the Hungry program.  

Each class is participating in this 

through the month of September.  

This is a great opportunity to discuss 

the importance of giving to those in 

need with your child.  The class with 

the most pennies at the end of the 

month will be supplied a pizza party 

by Pizza Hut.  There is a bucket for 

each of the preschool classes in our 

room by the door.   

Show & Tell 

Show and Tell will start 

next Wednesday.  Each 

Wednesday for the re-

mainder of the year your 

child may bring an item 

from home that fits in 

their backpack for Show 

& Tell.  These items 

should relate to our 

theme of the week and/or 

start with the letter of 

the week.  Please discuss 

with your child why their 

item applies to the theme 

or letter . 


